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Experience Snellville invites all businesses with storefront windows to show some LOVE this
Valentines Day and participate in the first Snellville Store Front Window Decorating Contest. The
Window Decorating Contest is a fun way to showcase the love of community, attract visitors, and

showcase your business.

Experience Snellville will coordinate the contest and promote participating businesses using select
social media channels, during, and after the contest.

Participating businesses are asked to encourage shoppers to experience Snellville and to shop, dine
and stay in Snellville. We will also be inviting people to visit our city to shop and then to vote for their
favorite storefront on our FaceBook page. Once all entries are listed on Facebook, let the voting begin

and encourage folks to vote on your design.

- Entries must be submitted by February 3, 2025 to be eligible to participate.
- Storefront Windows must be picture ready by February 6, 2025.
- Contest ends on February 14, 2025 at 10:00 pm.
-All voting will be done on the Snellville Tourism and Trade Facebook Page.
- The winner will be notified and pictured in the Spring edition of the Snellville Spirit magazine.

Let the creativity begin and have fun!

Name of Business:

Business Address:

Contact Person:

Email:
Phone #:
v Please contact Annabelle Hammock at (678) 448-8005 or by email at v
annabelle@experiencesnellville.com if you are interested in
ﬂ ﬂ participating V b
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